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The Arrival of Two Cruise Ships
Simultaneously, Pelindo Benoa Harbor
Provides the Best Service
Admin -- 05 November 2022

Denpasar (3/11). PT Pelabuhan Indonesia (Persero) Sub Regional Bali Nusra again received two cruise 
ship visits that came together on Thursday (03/11). The ship is the MV. The Norwegian-flagged Viking 
Orion with a length of 228.4 meters rests on the East Pier and MV. The 293.84-meter-long Bermuda-
flagged Queen Elizabeth is anchored in the pond of Benoa Harbor. MV. The Viking Orion captained by 
Captain Richard Svardmark came from Darwin Harbor, Australia carrying 353 passengers and 443 crew 
members. The activities carried out by this cruise ship at Benoa Harbor are for tour tours, crew changes, 
and other logistical needs. While MV. Queen Elizabeth, commanded by Captain Ingerd Klein 
Thorhauge, arrived from Tanjung Priok Harbor carrying 1,774 passengers and 968 crew members. 
Because this ship is anchored, the activities while at Benoa Harbor are tour packages for passengers to 
travel around the island of Bali. The arrival of these two cruise ships cannot be separated from the 
cooperation of all stakeholders at Benoa Port, starting from the KSOP Class II Benoa Port, Pelindo, 
Customs, Immigration, Quarantine, KPLP, the Tourism Office and also from the ship agent, namely 
Ben Line Agencies and for travel packages. tours are arranged by Destination Asia. The existence of 
good coordination makes cruise ship service activities run smoothly in the field. The tourists and crew 
who arrived were greeted with dances accompanied by Balinese musical instruments and immediately 
greeted by the General Manager of PT Pelabuhan Indonesia (Persero) Benoa Harbor, a team from the 
Coordinating Ministry of Maritime Affairs and Investment, member of the Indonesian House of 
Representatives I Gde Sumarjaya Linggih and stakeholders Another Benoa Harbor before continuing 
the tour on the island of Bali.


